
Welcome Homeowners,
Thank you for your membership and participation 
in your Homeowners Association (HOA) over the 
past  year!   As you may have  noticed  in  the  past 
month or so, we were able to replace the missing 
light  at  the second entrance,  and we replaced the 
ballasts in the other lights that were non-functional. 
These outdoor lights are over ten years old and are 
fairly expensive; however, keeping them functional 
not  only  makes  entering  and  leaving  the 
neighborhood  safer  at  night  but  also  keeps  our 
neighborhood  entrances  looking  well-maintained. 
Your contributions go directly to projects that repair 
and maintain the entrances, neighborhood signs, and 
other common areas.  If you have not yet mailed in 
your  2010  dues  ($150),  please  send  your  check 
(payable to Foothills Of Forest Parks HOA) to:
 

Foothills Of Forest Parks HOA
60 Chelsea Corners PMB 133

Chelsea , Alabama 35043

Neighborhood 
Work Days

We will  have two neighborhood work days to 
improve and beautify our front entrances!

April 23rd : 4pm – 7pm
April 24th : 8am – 12pm

Items to be done:
• Prepare for sod at the 2nd entrance
• Lay new sod at 2nd entrance
• Plant flowers at both entrances
• Prune existing plants, general cleanup
• Place mulch in flower beds

Meet  at  either  front  entrance  to  participate. 
Pizza will be served during the Saturday work 
day!

Neighborhood 
Yard Sale

We will have our neighborhood yard sale on
Saturday, May 1st 8am – 12pm. 
Please  put  balloons  on  your  mailbox  if  you 
wish to participate!
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